



Olympic House 350 Parnell Road Auckland 1052 PO Box 37-774, Auckland 1151

8 March 2023

Marisol Casado President

World Triathlon

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of the New Zealand Olympic Committee stating Triathlon New Zealand is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in New Zealand. Moreover, Triathlon New Zealand is currently an organization in good standing with the New Zealand Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of the New Zealand Olympic Committee:

Address:

NZ Olympic House 350 Parnell Road Parnell Auckland 1051 New Zealand

President: Elizabeth Dawson

Secretary General and CEO: Nicki Nicol

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Triathlon New Zealand:

Address:

17 Antares Place Rosedale Auckland 0632 New Zealand





President: Natalie Smith

Secretary General and CEO: Pete de Wet

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards

Tara Pryor

Chief Operations Officer

New Zealand Olympic Committee